
 
 
 

 
 

August 26, 2024  

 
Dear Customer,  

We are contacting you about an upcoming project occurring in Ambler Borough, and Lower 
Gwynedd and Whitpain Townships that will enhance the local electric distribution system. 
The project is part of a $4.5 million infrastructure investment in our region to help withstand 
more frequent and damaging storms, improve reliability by reducing the frequency of 
outages that cannot be prevented, and support the adoption of cleaner energy resources 
such as solar and electric vehicles.  
 
Due to the scale of this project, work associated with upgrading and installing new 
equipment will occur in phases and is expected to last multiple years. For this first phase, 
our work will occur on Old Penllyn Pike and Pen Ambler Road. The map featured in the 
enclosed fact sheet outlines where work is slated to occur, specifically within these areas. 
 
Construction for the first phase of work is anticipated to begin in early 2025 and is expected 
to be completed in 2026. We have developed a plan to minimize direct customer impact as 
much as possible and to complete the project in a safe and timely manner.  
 
As part of this project, we anticipate that tree removals and tree trimming work will be 
required. During the next few weeks, qualified PECO contractor Davey Resource Group 
(DRG) will be in your area surveying the tree work to determine the impact. If there is 
required tree work on your property, we will contact you directly to review in-person.  
 
We will keep you informed about our work and will update you as the project progresses. Be 
on the lookout for additional information in the coming months. If you have any questions 
regarding the details of this project, please email Brianna Ferrell, PECO project customer 
liaison, at brianna.ferrell@exeloncorp.com.   
 

 
Sincerely, 
 

Brian Crowe 
PECO Vice President, Technical Services  
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